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华夏中文学校的同学们，老师们和家长们，你们好！ 

这星期六(四月十六日）中文学校正常上课。请大家不要迟到呀。 

上周末我们大家都做得很好，教室干净整齐，请老师同学们再接再厉，谢谢！ 

本星期六我们辩论队就要出征比赛了。让我们为队员们加油鼓劲！！成绩不重要，重在参

与。锻炼身手，来日方显英雄本色！！ 

这星期我们请来了果园大师来给我们家长们讲如何在自家种水果。十年树木，五年树果。

有耐心的家长或期盼吃自己水果的家长，请到时来听，包你目瞪口呆，手心发痒。地点是

A102 教室，时间是第二节课，二点半到三点半。 

时间在飞逝，这学年就要结束了。大家都非常努力地学习和工作，学校蒸蒸日上! 让我们

准备一个精彩的毕业晚会来庆祝我们的成就吧！请老师们和学生们考虑出节目啦！学生把

节目报到自己的老师那里，老师再报到王剑卫副校长和黄舒泳副校长那里。谢谢！ 

华夏中文学校总校一年一度的运动会将于五月一日在 Plainsboro 高中举行，请大家继续

到家长会的桌前踊跃报名。去年我们有很多家庭参与。这次家长会仍会为参加人员提供免

费的午餐和 T-shirts！希望今年代表我们学校的人更多，华夏南部声势浩大！ 

谢谢阅读！ 

易成 

华夏中文学校南部分校 

二 O一六年四月十四日 

  



Hello Huaxia Students, teachers and Parents,  

This Saturday (04/16) our school will be open normally. Please be there in time. Let’s 

have fun. 

Last week, our teachers and students did a great job! Every classroom was tide and 

clean. Please keep doing it. Thanks a lot. 

Our debate team will go to the competition this weekend. Good luck to all of them. 

Scores are not important. It is most important to get involved, learn it and do it. Your 

experience will help you in the future!  

This week we have invited a fruit gardener to give us a lecture. Those parents who are 

patient and want to enjoy your home-grown fruits, please come to hear it and discuss 

your questions with the master. It’s in Classroom A102 from 2:30pm to 3:30pm. See you 

there. 

Time is flying. We will soon be done with this academic year! This year we have been 

working hard to make our school better. Our students are happier and our parents are 

satisfactory, too. It’s time to prepare our graduation ceremony. Let’s have a nice party! 

Please register your show programs to Vice Principals, Jason Wang and Connie Mo. If 

students want to initiate their own programs, please tell their teachers.  

Our annual track and field event will be held on 05/01 at Plainsboro. Please register at 

the PTA desk if you and your children are interested in. Last year we had many families 

showed up. We had a good time and free lunch! Hope this year we will have more 

people. 

Thanks a lot for your reading! 

Cheng Yi 

Huaxia South Chinese School 
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